Our Ref: GM/SQA-RESULTS24

Your Ref: Contact:

Mr G McQuaid

E-mail: N]lmcquaidg@northlan.org.uk

Date: 05 August 2024



Education and Families

Taylor High School Carfin Street New Stevenston MOTHERWELL ML1 4JP

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Firstly, we would like to wish all our young people the best of luck with their SQA exam results on Tuesday 6th August.

For any young person wishing to review their subject choices following their SQA exam results, please see the information below regarding recoursing of subjects. Please note the change in times and arrangements from the previous letter issued last Friday (2nd)

On Tuesday, individual exam results will be analysed, and **some** young people will be invited (via Parental Email) to attend an allocated appointment time to review their subject choices. We kindly ask parents to check their emails on Tuesday 6th August from 3pm. Please encourage your young person to attend at the allocated appointment time.

If you do not receive an email but your child would still like to review their options, there will be an opportunity to attend a general drop-in session to meet with PTPS.

General Drop-in Sessions S6 - 11:15am to 12:30pm S5 - 2pm to 3.15pm

All pupils should enter via the main entrance and wait in the canteen for signing in purposes and until they are called forward for a meeting.

Kind regards,

G McQuaid (Depute Head Teacher)



